Project Erasmus+ „We can do it together” 

In my opinion the participation in the project Erasmus+ “We can do it together” is very good, because this way we can help our colleagues who have problems with learning. Those students can get to know our ways of learning and we have the satisfaction of helping the others. Working in this project we better get to know our classmates, strengthen the relations between us and created a lot of new friendships. 

Me, for example, managed to help ten people in learning. This task wasn't the easiest. People, whom I helped, often don't understand the things I explained them, but I didn't give up and my help brought rewarding effects. The biggest reward for my help was the information that my friends improved their grades and their gratitude. After a long time of learning together their successes are also my successes. 

One of my friends started coming to Erasmus+ meetings to get some help in learning, because he has same bad grades. It was one of the most difficult cases. The boy at the beginning came reluctantly, but he knew that he will face the threat of not moving to the next grade. At the beginning of our meetings didn't give too good results, but with time the boy's marks have changed on average. Now he is quite a good student, sometimes it happens him to get a bad mark but immediately comes to me and asks for an explanation and as soon as it's possible he go to the teacher and tries to improve this bad mark.

So in conclusion, it is worth helping, and the Project Erasmus+ „We can do it together” makes this an ideal opportunity, because we have the satisfaction of helping the others, get their gratitude and have the opportunity to share our own knowledge, but – what is also important we can also visit other countries, learn the customs of the population living there, and make a lot of great international friendships. 
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